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Sherry Sian

From: Wilson,Anne [Yel] [Anne.Wilson@EC.GC.CA]
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2003 2:39 PM

To: Sherry Sian

Cc: Fournier,Mike [Yel]

Subject: Snowfield Draft ToR and Work Plan

Hi Sherry,

Flease keep Environment Canada on the distribution list for this EA, and any faxes should be marked attention
Mike Fournier. The preferred method for receiving materials from the Board is by email, rather than fax, and the
above email addresses (sent to both Mike and | please) can be used.

| have reviewed the draft ToR and Work Plan and have only a couple of minor notes to add for the project
description/DAR.

- On page 5, Section 4, first bullet of the third paragraph, it is suggested that the term "Nature" be clarifed as
referring to the nature of the impact {as opposed to "Mother Nature").

- On page 6, under section C-2, it would be helpful for the development description to indicate proximity to water,
or at a minimum, the proportion of on-ice holes to land-based drill holes.

With respect to the timetable, at this time it appears feasible for EC staff fo meet the schedule as outlined, unless
something arises unexpectedly. There is not much leeway in the proposed schedule, and it will need to be
recognised that there may be some flexibility required.

Anne

Anne Wilson

Water Pollution Specialist
Environmental Protection Branch
Yellowknife, NT

Ph. 867-669-4735

Fax 867-873-8185

7/24/2003
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